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Hello ,
We have got pension news for you.

Good news! Maximum pension increase in
2022

S, Just before the holidays, let's start this newsletter with the good news. Back
@é@, in March, we brought you good news about the decision to partially increase
: pensions in 2022. We can now provide even more good news: On June 10,

: e SPF’s Board decided to grant full indexation as of 1 July 2022 to all
l members. This indexation applies to the year 2021.

Click here to read more

Uniform Pension Statement
We will soon start sending out the Uniform Pension Statements. You will
receive your UPS in your digital mailbox in 'My SPFE Pension' or in paper
N form at your home address if you have indicated that you do not want to use
Uniform SPF digital mail).As we cannot send out all the UPSs at once, we are
starting with employees and pensioners.

Pension

Statement We are obliged to send separate UPSs if you already receive a full or partial
pension payment or if you are a member of several schemes. It can,
therefore, be the case that you receive multiple UPSs at different times. We
will be sending out UPSs until the end of September.

You can also watch this animated film for more information about the UPS
content and possibilities.

Click here for more information about your UPS.


https://newsletter.dsm.com/x/?S7Y1Mjf6n2trZGBsYvK.yNbwf05_sm1eanlxTmpJSWqRXkpxrl5yfi4AA90&Z=9397211&X
https://spf-pensioenen.nl/nl#p0
https://spf-pensioenen.nl/en-gb/about-us/publications/news/archive/150,1189/pensions-indexed-as-of-january-1-2022
https://spf-pensioenen.nl/en-gb/newsletter-articles/343,1277/good-news-maximum-pension-increase-in-2022
https://mijn.spf-pensioenen.nl/login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%252f
https://spf-pensioenen.nl/en-gb/about-us/publications/animated-film-ups
https://spf-pensioenen.nl/en-gb/ups
https://spf-pensioenen.nl/en-gb/contact
https://spf-pensioenen.nl/en-gb/contact

What is the situation with the new pension
agreement?

In previous newsletters we informed you about the developments in the
pension agreement. Many of you will have already heard about this, but
what is it actually all about? This article explains more about what the
pension agreement is and what this means.

Click here to read more

Elections 2022. Become an SPF Board
member or Accountability Council member

In August 2022, we’ll be running elections for one position in the Board and
two positions in the SPF Accountability Council.

The vacant seats are for pensioner representatives. We're running elections
because the term of the current pensioner members expires on December
31, 2022.

All members who receive a pension from SPF can apply. Everyone who
belongs to this group received a personal letter about this in June.

Let your voice be heard! Socially
Responsible Investing with SPF

o Everybody who’s mail address is known to us, received an invitation by e-
R .’ mail to participate in an online survey about socially responsible investing
® & ;
A - 0) with SPF.

SPF considers it important to invest in a socially responsible manner. We
therefore have a sustainability policy that elaborates on why SPF invests
sustainably. How we do this and why. Additionally, what we expect from our
investors in this regard.

Click here to read more

Test your pension knowledge!

Click on the button 'Test your pension knowledge' to find out what you know
about pensions.

Click on the question and select your answer. You can immediately see
whether your answer is correct.

The process is completely anonymous and we don’t save any data.

Test your pension knowledge!

What are your needs?

We would like to know how our members view our services and
communication. And where we could improve. A research agency
conducted the “Benchmark Monitor Pension Funds” (BMP) in spring 2021.

¥ This showed that members were generally satisfied with the fund (see the
’\/ news item article on the website or in the October 2021 Newsletter for more
| ~" \. ’ information). Of course, there’s also room for improvement.
| / 1// — | What could be improved?

Click here and let us know
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Contact

Questions about your pension?

www.spf-pensioenen.nl

Or contact our Pension Desk

- Phone and e-mail:

045-5788100
info.pensioenfondsSABIC@dsm.com
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